
Project Overview 
 
As of September 21, 2015 
 

NEW FIRE STATION #3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Description: 
The building has been dedicated and is known as “The 
Mitchell J. Brown, Fire Station #3”. The new facility 
temporarily co-locates Fire Stations #2 & #3 from 150 E. 
Fulton Street to 222 Greenlawn Avenue. The facility also 
includes space for Bomb Squad,  K-9, and Dive Team. 
When the new FS#2 at 150 E. Fulton Street is completed, 
select personal & equipment will return to Fire Station #2. 
 
Status:                   
Design:  
start  October 2012 
completion  May 2013 
 
Construction:   
start                        August 2013 
Completion  June 2015 
 
Costs:   
Design contract  $  745,900 
Construction contract $8,398,556 
 
LEED Certification Level: Gold 
 
Contact Information: 
City Project Manager Steve Lewie 
  645-3787 
  bslewie@columbus.gov 
 
Design Architect  M+A Architects 
 
Construction Contractor        Thomas & Marker 
  Construction 
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